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Comments: Hello,

 

I don't believe this project has the best of interest for the public residents of Colorado. National Forest is for all

types of uses and although there is admittedly some bad actors when it comes to target shooting but the majority

of folks are respectful.  This is a restriction of rights and direct attacks on the residents who reside near the Pike

National Forest. Many people in the community I know will be directly impacted by this, no of whom cause any

harm to the areas where they shoot. Residents are getting pushed to harder to access locations if they do not

wish to shoot in a range. The Forest Service also does not have the man power to patrol and I know many

recreational shooter will ignore the new policy. This will in cause create alot of animosity between Forest Service

and the public. Please reconsider this proposal

 

Thank you


